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Furthermore, having professional firefighters split over two organisations is also inefficient and doesn’t 
make the most of running specialist training courses and enabling the sharing of information gained through 
real world experiences to improve our practices.  
 
At the same time, I’m nervous about Fire Rescue Victoria because there are a lot of un-answered questions 
which may actually be personally detrimental to my job-security, pay rates and work place culture. However 
I still think this Bill needs to pass and these changes need to be made for the good of both the CFA and the 
MFB, the good of both volunteers and professional firefighters, and most importantly for the good of the 
community we all serve.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Bronson Amos 
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